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Jesu, Jesu, fill us with your love, (African folk song from Ghana)

Two of our graduates from Living Hope High School have received outstanding opportunities. Rodgers
Wabwile will probably soon become a student at Africa University in Zimbabwe. He has applied and has
his passport, and he is getting ready to go. For the last three years he has taught at LHHS and has done a
wonderful job even without a teaching degree. He has been attending Eldoret Bible College for the last
three years and will soon finish his education there. West Virginia Annual Conference has offered him a
full scholarship. Join us in praying that he gets accepted and that all the paperwork runs smoothly.

Show us how to serve the neighbors we have from you.

Ivan Chetembe, a 2016 graduate has been invited to speak and preach at Conference in Buckhannon this
coming June. He will come with Marilyn at the end of May and will stay in the United States for a month
and will spend that time speaking and preaching everywhere he is asked. His entire schedule will be
published in the next newsletter, but for now his Sunday mornings are filled. He is a fine preacher and a
good speaker. His first preaching event will be at Mainstreet United Methodist in Petersburg at 11:00am
on May 28". You are welcome to attend if you are able. Please pray for traveling mercies and the Holy
Spirit’s guidance.




Kneels at the feet of his friends, silently washes their feet,

Dear new Form Four sponsors... if your student is in their fourth year at LHHS we are asking you to pay
an extra $100 for their final exam and $60 for their computer class. Many of you have already sent this
to Riverton UMC, but if you haven’t this is a reminder to do so. The test will be begin in October and
many of the students are already taking their computer classes. Thank you for providing these necessary
items for their upcoming graduation in December. We still have eight unsponsored freshmen students, if
your church or Sunday school class would be interested in sponsoring a student for $88 per month
please call Helen Markwell at 304-567-2254. We are also trying to get funding for nine college bound
students who have received partial government scholarships but are waiting for a sponsor to help with
the other two-thirds of funding needed. Every dollar contributed could change a life.

Master who acts as a slave to them.

We have started a Girl Scout troupe at Living Hope and have several girls already participating. They
went to a Girl Scout training session with eight other schools and learned camping skills and sang songs
and did other Girl Scout activities. We are proud to now have both Boy and Girl Scout troupes to offer to
our students. We are expecting wonderful things from our scouts!

Neighbors are rich and poor, neighbors are black and white,

Doctor Virginia Rae, who is currently a professor of business and management at Lord Fairfax
Community College, will be coming to Kenya for five weeks to teach Business at Living Hope High School.
The Lord has given her a special message to do this and we pray that with his guidance she’ll enjoy her
teaching time as much as the Mission Team does every year. She is currently a first year seminary
student at Eastern Mennonite Seminary. She has a depth of knowledge, especially about teenagers,
since she has eight adult sons and daughters. She’s a strong Christian and we can’t wait for her to come
and join our faculty.

Jesu, Jesu, fill us with your love.

We wish each of you a blessed and happy Easter! Living Hope High School tries to put Jesus first in our
work, in our play, in our worship, and in every activity that goes on at the school. He is “our resurrection
and our life.”

Let the amen sound from His people again; gladly forever adore Him.
In Christ, Helen
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